Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/29/2024 11:06:06 PM

First name: Mark Last name: Momberg

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Amanda Milburn,

My first encounters with the Lolo Forest were camping and floating with my family on the Blackfoot River. That was 34 years ago when I lived in another state and so looked forward to my return each year. I now live several hours away in Bozeman yet continue to enjoy my time on the Lolo. The North Fork of the Blackfoot is a personal favorite. My desire is to see a Lolo Forest that is skillfully protected for future visitors like me. The Blackfoot Clearwater Stewardship Act appears to be an effective and collaborative effort to help protect the Lolo Forest. There is so few quality ecosystems remaining in our country. Please do all you can to preserve the environment and character of the Lolo.

Gratefully submitted,

Mark Momberg